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Town of Pineville Breaks Ground on New Fire Station 

November 12, 2024 

 The Town of Pineville is excited to announce the groundbreaking of its new fire station, a 
state-of-the-art facility that will enhance emergency response capabilities and serve the 
growing needs of the community.  

The groundbreaking ceremony will be hosted by EDIFICE Construction and the Town of 
Pineville on December 2, 2024, at 12:30 PM at the future site of the station, 311 N. Polk 
Street, Pineville NC 28134.  

This new facility represents a major investment in community safety with a total budget of 
$16 million. The project cost includes $14.5 million allocated to the building structure and 
an additional $1.5 million set aside for essential equipment, furnishings, fixtures, and 
traffic management systems. Construction will begin December 2024, with an expected 
completion date in the summer of 2026. The project will be led by EDIFICE employees, 
Project Executive Tim Bender, Executive Vice President Mike Carlisto, and Senior Project 
Manager Bill Cuddeback.  

This new fire station marks a significant milestone in the Town of Pineville's ongoing 
commitment to public safety and will provide a well-equipped and modern base for 
Pineville’s dedicated first responders. 

The Town of Pineville has partnered with EDIFICE, a trusted regional commercial contractor 
known for excellence in complex construction projects. EDIFICE is headquartered in 
Charlotte, North Carolina, with offices in Greenville and Charleston, South Carolina. Since 
its inception in 1978, Edifice has grown to become one of the leading construction 
companies in the Southeast and is an Engineering News-Record (ENR) top 400 U.S. general 
contractor. With a diverse portfolio in all major markets, EDIFICE teams excel in projects 
ranging from the intricacies of interior renovations to complex multi-faceted structures. 
Learn more at www.edificeinc.com.   
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